
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
November 17, 2011 
 
 
Aaron Lively, Regulatory Manager 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, Utah  84111 
 
RE: Docket No. 11-035-T11 The purpose of this filing is to advance the 

ENERGY STAR New Homes program (Program), 
which is administered through Schedule 110, with 
new ENERGY STAR guidelines. 

 Dear Mr. Lively: 
 
  On November 9, 2011, the Commission received comments from the Utah 
Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) on the Company’s proposed modifications to the 
ENERGY STAR New Homes Program (“Program”) submitted on October 17, 2011.  The 
Division recommends the Commission approve these changes with minor corrections to the tariff 
sheets.  The Division also expresses concern the Program marginally passes the required Utility 
Cost Test threshold.   
  The Company represents in comments filed November 16, 2011, it met with the 
Division and the Office of Consumer Services (“Office”) on November 15, 2011, to discuss 
possible tariff modifications to improve estimated Program cost effectiveness.  The Company 
further represents the Division agreed further modifications or corrections to the tariff are not 
necessary at this time and the Division and Company recommend the Commission approve the 
Program tariff sheets as originally proposed by the Company.  The Company represents the 
Office does not object to this agreement. 
  Based on the Company’s representations, the Commission approves the proposed 
Program modifications as filed, with an effective date of November 16, 2011.  
 
Sincerely,     
 
     
/s/ Julie Orchard  
Commission Secretary 
DW# 211494 


